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#~~ VERMONT

AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION

BELVIDERE
VT-109 Culvert Project

POSTPONED

The Vermont Agency of Transportation in conjunction wirh A L. St. Onge Contractor, ine projesi
1o replace the aging 48" metal cuivert approxmmately 2 miles south of the VT Route 109 and LT
Route 118 intersection has been postponed untit the 2024 construction scason. Unfortunately, due
to the worldwide material shortage. the pre-vast box culvert will not be able to be fabricated m the
2023 construction season.

A public meeting will be rescheduled in 2024 privr to any construction activities to begin,

SPECIAL NOTICE: plcase emai! sbarrett@coibsinc.com. reference Belvidere Calvert, if YOu

would ke to received weekly project updates via email,

Contact Information:

Name - Stephanic Barrett - Public Information Consultant
Phone - 802-399-7847 ,
Email - sbarrett@coibsinc.com =
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